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Good Evening President Eng, Board Members, Superintendent Johnson-Trammell, 
students, and community, 

The All City Council Student Union Governing Board is excited to share with you 
all what we have been up to. This summer we spent time getting each of our 
elected ACCSU Governing Board members oriented on their roles and 
responsibilities for each position. We also reviewed helpful resources to the new, 
wonderful, and fresh All City Council members. On July 17 and 23rd, All City 
Council prepared for the OUSD All Principals Leadership Institute. We went over 
roles that align with our current strengths. To furthermore comprehend the 
importance of the event, we went through Roger Hart’s ladder of Youth 
Engagement, Student Engagement Standards, and the OUSD Student and Family 
Engagement Theory of Action. This training was then applied on July 30th, all 
ACC members reported to the Principal’s Leadership Institute to share the 
importance of student and adult partnerships while maintaining a relationship 
where both parties are not manipulating, using, and/or controlling one another. 
Additionally, we emphasized the importance of partnering with students as they 
plan for the first 6 weeks of school and specifically on school decisions that are 
primarily going to affect students. To finalize this report, ACC had their first 
orientation at Joaquin Miller Park. We were provided a time to socialize, eat, and 
understand the importance of doing our jobs on a personal level, establish our 
working values for the year, and worked on developing the following leadership 
skills: listening, teamwork, empathy, group communication, building allies, 
representative leadership. 

We, as Student Directors, acknowledge that this role is critical for the continued 



institutionalization of student voice in OUSD. We have a few All City Council 
Student Union vacant positions - 2 LCAP Student Budget Directors. We would like 
to invite our high school peers to apply for these position. If you are interested, 
please contact one of us for more information on our special election taking 
place at our ACC High School Kick Off Retreat - September 28-29th. For our 
middle school student leaders, we will be having out ACC Middle Kick Off 
meeting on September 18th, hosted by Elmhurst Community Prep. 

 
For flyers, permission slips or more information on any of the announcements 
above please contact All City Council Student Union via Facebook page - All 
City Council. Or email me our Meaningful Student Engagement staff, Aurora 
Lopez at Aurora.Lopez@ousd.org 

 
Thank you. 
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